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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The weeks seem to be flying by and 

we are now in July the final month of 

the academic year which hardly seems 

possible!  

You will see below the classes and their teachers for 

next year. The staff will be working on the transition for 

children into their new classes and teachers for 

September.  

Have a good weekend 

Graham Almond  

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 5th July  

Year 6 Transition Day: Skegness Academy 

Wednesday 6th July —Friday 8th July  

Y5/6 London Trip 

Wednesday 13th July  

Sports Day (letter to go out on Monday) 

Thursday 14th and Friday 15th July 

John Spendluffe Year 6 Induction 

Friday 22nd July  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  2.00pm (Y6 parents’ 

welcome) 

End of Term 6 

Monday 5th September 2022 

Start of Term 1 (School Year 2022-2023) 

Sports Day 

We will be sending a letter home on Monday with all of 

the information for our Sports Day on Wednesday 13th 

Staffing: September 2022 

We are pleased to be able to share with you the teaching staff and the year groups that they will be teaching in, in 

September.  

Reception   Mrs Search     Year 3   Miss Ward 

Year 1   Miss Smith     Year 4   Miss Hanson 

Year 2   Miss McGregor     Year 5   Miss Vines 

         Year 6   Miss Toogood  

We welcome Mrs Search and Miss Ward to the school they will spend some time in school between now and the 

end of the academic year.  

The Senior Leadership Team will be made up of Mr Shaw (Headteacher), Mrs Pruhs-Borrell (Deputy Headteacher/

SENDCo) and Mrs Search (Assistant Headteacher).  

Mr Almond is leaving the school to join Burton End Academy as Headteacher and Mrs Bell is moving on to teach at 

Old Leake Primary School. We thank Mrs Bell for all of her hard work since she joined the school and wish her 

every success in the future.  

The children will get the chance to spend some time with their new teacher before the summer holidays.  



 Chapel Champions: 1st July  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Safety 

Reception  Alesha: showing a really good understanding of   

capacity. 

Finley: telling a grown up when spotting a hazard outside.  

Year 1 Zehrain: fantastic team work during Kick Rounders. Chloe O: making sure her class mates are safe and happy 

at play time.  

Year 2 Vinny: a huge improvement in his stamina when 

writing. 

Lily: being a good role model in the classroom and making 

sure people act in a safe way. 

Year 3 Tyler-Jay: putting in 100% across all areas of the 

curriculum.  

Amilee: always looking out for others.  

Year 4 Keria: trying a range of foods during our DT lesson.  Isaac: being sensible and safe when using knives to chop 

ingredients in DT.  

Year 5 River for  his hard work in maths. Mason for always making safe choices. 

Year 6 Addison for his thoughtful contributions when dis-

cussing how to have a positive learning attitude.  

Charlie for safely learning a new skill.  

Inter-house Cricket and Kick Rounders 

This week Mr Patten our PE/Sport Apprentice has organised some excellent sporting competitions 

between the houses in each group. Key Stage 1 children took part in ‘Kick Rounders’ and Key Stage 2 

children took part in Cricket. The children had a great time, behaved well showing great sporting values 

and enjoyed their successes. Thank you Mr Patten.  

 


